
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Fall 2016 Newsletter

Holiday Decoration Guidelines  

Light decorating is permitted for the 

holiday season, please keep the 

following in mind when decorating 

your homes: 

• No decorations in trees or 

bushes 

• No door covering; a small 

holiday wreath is permitted  

• Decoration may not be 

placed where they interfere 

with landscaping 

• Heritage Key is not 

responsible for damaged 

decorations  

 

Trick or Treating Recommendations  

If you will be trick or treating, please only go to houses 

that have their front light on.  

If you wish to hand out candy, be sure to leave your 

front light on to signal to others that you are 

participating.  

                                                         

May I have your attention please:  

We would like to announce that in lieu of Marilyn resigning as community manager of Heritage Key Villas, 
former office manager, Jennifer Gonzalez, has taken over as the community manager! As many of you 
know, Jennifer has worked for Heritage Key for almost 6 years, and she is looking forward to continue 
assisting the residents of the community in her new position! We would also like to welcome Olivia 
Missigman to the community, stepping into the roll as the office assistant to Jennifer.  

Community reminders: 

• Please remember larger items are not to be left at the 
compactor, call the office to arrange for pickup.  

• Music in vehicles as well as in your household needs 
to be kept at a volume where it will not disturb 
others. When entering the community please lower 
the volume in your vehicle.  

• Music in the common areas is not permitted without 
use of head phones. 

• Please remind guests that they are not permitted to 
follow other guests or residents through the entrance 
gate, they must contact the resident via the gate box. 

• Reminder to all residents that you must be with your 
guests at all times when using amenities. Any guests 
unattended will be asked to leave. 

• No food or drinks are permitted inside the pool 
gates, with the exception of water in a plastic 
container. 


